
	
	
	
	
	

	
											
	
	

FOSS	
Friends	of	Salhouse	School	

14	March	2016	
	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers	
	
My	goodness,	time	flies!		In	two	weeks	Easter	will	have	been	celebrated	and	the	summer	term	
will	nearly	be	upon	us!	

	
Thank	you	so	much	to	all	the	parents	who	have	baked	and	shopped	and	provided	
two	fantastic	tables	full	of	amazing	cakes	for	the	Coot’s	and	Bittern’s	cake	sales	
this	term!		Thank	you	too	to	all	who	so	enthusiastically	purchased	the	cakes;	it’s	
raised	fabulous	sums	of	money	that	has	benefited	each	class	directly!	
	

This	Friday	18	March	is	the	FOSS	Easter	Fair	
We’re	all	hoping	that	you’ll	be	able	to	join	us	after	school	to	have	some	Easter	fun	and	raise	
money	for	the	school.		We	have	a	brilliant	Easter	Egg	hunt	planned	which	has	a	great	Easter	
Egg	prize	for	each	trail	completed	–	the	prizes	were	kindly	donated	by	Sainsbury’s	who	
provided	£150	towards	their	purchase!	
	
We	are	also	planning	a	Tombola,	Pick	a	Pin,	Hoopla,	Name	the	Chick,	Guess	the	Number	of	
Eggs,	Craft	Kits	and	a	cake	stall	and	hot	and	cold	refreshments.		We	will	also	have	a	Raffle	with	
some	wonderful	prizes	which	include	a	Cream	Tea	at	Harriet’s,	day	boat	hire	with	Broads	
Tours,	a	Theatre	Royal	voucher	and	tickets	to	Gressenhall	to	name	but	a	few!		Tickets	will	be	
available	to	buy	during	the	fair	and	the	draw	will	take	place	at	about	4pm.	
	
Finally,	we	hope	to	have	an	Easter	Bonnet	competition!		Design	an	Easter	themed	hat	at	home	
and	bring	it	to	the	fair	to	enter	the	competition.		Judging	will	be	just	before	the	raffle	is	drawn.	
	
If	anyone	has	any	tombola	prizes	to	donate,	we	would	be	delighted	to	receive	them;	either	for	
the	Easter	Fair	or	the	Summer	Fete!		We	would	also	like	to	call	upon	your	amazing	baking	(or	
shopping!)	skills	for	the	cake	stalls	at	both	events.	
	

Earlier	this	month	we	received	a	letter	from	one	of	the	pupils	at	the	school.		It	
was	a	request	for	some	football	equipment	for	the	pupils	to	use	including	new	
practice	balls,	bibs	and	a	new	match	ball.		We	were	delighted	to	be	able	to	help	
and	have	ordered	the	new	kit	so	that	our	budding	footballing	stars	have	
everything	they	need!	

	
Non-School	Uniform	Thursday	24	March	

Mrs	Dukes	has	agreed	that	the	children	can	come	to	school	on	the	last	day	of	term	in	non-
school	uniform	in	exchange	for	a	£1	donation!			
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After	Easter,	planning	for	the	Summer	Fete	will	step	up	a	gear!		The	school	have	kindly	agreed	
to	host	the	fair	on	the	playing	field	on	Friday	15	July	and	we	hope	to	make	this	years	event	a	
fabulous	evening	for	all	the	family!	
	
The	next	FOSS	meeting	will	be	Tuesday	12	April	at	The	Bell	at	8pm.		We	would	love	to	hear	
your	ideas	or	suggestions	so	please	join	us!		If	you	can’t	get	to	the	meeting	you	can	always	
speak	to	one	of	us	at	the	school	gates,	email	us	at	foss.query@gmail.com	or	contact	us	via	the	
FOSS	Facebook	page;	search	for	Friends	of	Salhouse	School.	
	
Vicki,	Katie,	Caroline	and	the	FOSS	team	
	
	

Dates	for	the	Diary	
	

Friday	18	March		
Easter	Fair	

	
Thursday	24	March	

Non-School	Uniform	&	Last	Day	of	Term	
	

Friday	15	April	
Grebe’s	Cake	Sale	

	
Friday	20	May	

Heron’s	Cake	Sale	
	

Friday	10	June	
The	First	Ice	Cream	Friday	of	the	Year	

	
Friday	15	July	
Summer	Fair	


